
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 September 2004 

33. JOINT HERITAGE COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
 The Board considered a report of the Joint Heritage Committee meeting held on 29 July 2004.  
 
 The Board resolved that the information be received and that the following recommendations be 

adopted: 
 
 1.  That the staff be thanked for organising the Heritage Awards. 
 
 2.   That a letter of thanks be sent to Sheryl Killick for her hard work in organising the Heritage 

Awards. 
 
 3. That $150 be presented to the winners and that the Papanui Heritage Group and the St Albans 

History Group be presented with $100 for their first equal placing. 
 
 4. That a donation be given to Jenny May. 
 
 


